
Jonathan C. Derder 

Banilad Mandaue City 

1178 Str. Hernan Cortes 

Cebu 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

It is with reluctance that I am submitting this resignation letter. 

 

Although I have worked at IPLOY OPC for the past 1 year and 9 months, I am unable to see myself  

continue to perform well in the company due to underlying health conditions and life transition.  

 

I have utmost concerns regarding my health as notated for the past months. Additionally, my life is 

going through an important transition that needs my full attention and I am afraid that my health would 

hinder it. 

 

I would like to take time for myself to think and recover from health issues I have been experiencing as 

this is also disrupting company process as I am in a lead position. 

 

It is with regret that I ask you to accept this as my resignation from Lead RCM Specialist with iPloy OPC 

effective February 20, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jonathan C. Derder 
   Lead RCM Specialist 
 


